
 

Addendum 4 

We understand there have been a few issues with the original document being an old version that had 

the incorrect dates on that Document. Addendums 1 and 2 were fixing minor errors within the 

document to provide congruences and clarity. Addendum 3 was posting the attendance sheet of the first 

Pre-Bid Conference. 

We have had multiple requests for a 2nd Mandatory Pre-Bid walkthrough. The city was able to find the 

time to host a 2nd mandatory walkthrough. The second walkthrough has been scheduled for July 21st, 

2023 @9am. To Clarify: Vendors will only need to attend one of the two Mandatory Pre-Bid 

Conference/Walk-through. Vendors who attended the first Pre-bid conference are not required to 

attend the second. 

All dates have been finalized and should be congruent throughout the IFB. All timelines should follow the 

table found on page 2 of the IFB package. Please note that the completion date of the project has not 

changed. Due to the number of changes, it is important to fill out the entirety of Page 6 (Bid 

Acknowledgement) and submit this with your bid. 

Please note that IFB version 4 (F23-06-056 UCCC Acoustic Panels Replacement Assessment v4) is the 

current version of the solicitation.  

 

All changes have been made in the best interest of the city and has followed all the proper procedures 

and guidelines as set forth by the City of Greeley. 

 


